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Docket No. 99900403/79-03

General Electric Company
Attn: Mr. A. Breed, Manager

QA Section
175 Curtner Avenue
San Jose, CA 95114

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 8,1980, concerning a change in the
status of your purchase order, No. 282-KF-295. Since the same control
and work is being acccmplished, we have no further questions at this
time. We will continue to follow your effort on these components during
future inspections.

Sincerely

0b, .bc. oA
Uldis Potapovs, Chi
Vendor Inspection Branch

cc: John Barnard
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